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MESSAGE

I am happy to know that the Dr. K. Shantha Breast Cancer
Foundation, Tiruchy is organising awareness camps and programs in
various regions of the State.

This awareness campaign should help cancer patient care
through education about cancer and early detection of breast cancer
with treatment, support and rehabilitation of breast cancer patients
and their families. The cancer awareness programme among
children conducted by the Foundation is an additional preventive, as
it will propagate a lifestyle among our youth, which can help in the
reduction 1 cases of this disease.

I extend my best wishes to the members of the Dr. K. Shantha
Breast Cancer Foundation for success in their mission of providing
quality treatment to most needy patients and the creation of a cancer
free society through lifestyle intervention.
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